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Greetings, 
  
As August is coming to a close, and we are preparing for the slow 
mellow days of September, I'm struck by my own child-like 
wonder.  I realize that Archangel Metatron has been telling me that 
I must never lose the wide-eyed enthusiasm I was born into this 
world with.  Remember when you were a child - you visualized, 
dreamed, and knew in your heart - there was not anything you 
could not do. 
  
Metatron wants you to know he understands that your day-in and 
day-out routine can wear very thin.  It is all too easy, when we get 
frustrated, to go with ego, letting our dreams evaporate.  Metatron, 
along with Archangel Zadkiel, have given me an affirmation to 
share with you.  
  
"I know for sure that I am wrapped in the wings of your 
unconditional love.  The gems of Love, Life, and Joy are diamonds 
right before me, within my reach. Archangel Metatron and Zadkiel 
always keep me wrapped in the joy and wonder of a child, living to 
the highest good." 
  
SPREADING ANGEL WINGS 
  
Archangel Gabriel is urging me to encourage everyone to reach 
out, communicate, and share yourselves!  We all have that friend, 
previous co-worker, acquaintance, or family member who has 
more or less fallen off our spiritual radar.  I implore each and every 
one of you reading this to pick up the phone, send a card, write a 
letter, and reconnect with one person in the next 30 days.  Gabriel 
does insist that emailing and texting are not allowed.    
  
Gabriel tells me that he knows for sure that what the world needs 
now is LOVE.  Communicating, sharing yourself, making that extra 
effort to connect, is the greatest love of all.  He would like 
everyone, from now to September's end, to speak to one new 
person daily.  He does not mean the Starbuck's Barista! It is about 
totally, completely, giving yourself and letting others into your 
world.  I would love for everyone who takes the Gabriel Challenge 
to stay in touch with me this month; to let me know about any 
exciting new avenues, as well as friendships, that have come your 
way. 
  
In closing, I would like to thank each and every one of you 
for sharing this journey with me. In celebration of the journey, and 
as my way of thanking the angels, I will be giving a workshop 
September 12, 2009 in honor of the Fourth Annual International 
Angel Day.  Part of the proceeds from the workshop will be 
donated to St. Jude's Children's Hospital and the Manna Food 
Center.   
  
Remember to live your inner child, always giving of yourself in 
love, the greatest gift of all. 
  
Angel Blessings, 
  
Susan Lynne 

 

 
 

Susan Lynne  
 301.906.2203   susanlynne@mediumlink.com  

 

 

http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1102685962675&s=330&e=001tquVsRIkKWepNWd--TsBwkJxvLa49AAmNm6i9RXzPQelSJ_YqOA1mX8OGNjxZ_qB9UakYJgvcL50oSCfSZmZ0kUKv9T82GY96oJagRzvdiafRL5W45w-ys28XvVKul1nPxsvvq42JZ60BC9x_O7RtcXVxE_3UJOft367apxq_Ts=�
http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1102685962675&s=330&e=001tquVsRIkKWeE0CRKdGrEsAGmrkglACY2joiBPTnch_MLSfHn3fvp0JvS-ADCklTjgNoLJgWhGk4nuoUKXAzdEXGTytkWiPkf8hpW_6GnPW6AXE6XsdHe_YBKi-u15Zuz�
http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1102685962675&s=330&e=001tquVsRIkKWeE0CRKdGrEsAGmrkglACY2joiBPTnch_MLSfHn3fvp0JvS-ADCklTjgNoLJgWhGk4nuoUKXAzdEXGTytkWiPkf8hpW_6GnPW6AXE6XsdHe_YBKi-u15Zuz�
http://mail.mediumlink.com/cgi-bin/compose.exe?id=010b1e9b13e37acc9eb3c5dd065946c5d023&new=&xsl=compose.xsl&to=susanlynne@mediumlink.com�

